

Message from Mrs Millsop:

Wednesday was full of snow fun! We were able to experience some snow play before it all disappeared. We were sorry that we couldn't participate in the football day to mark girls Football Day as promoted by the FA—thank you to Mr Jones and Mr Reeve for organising.

Throughout our learning we continue to focus on Oracy skills. It is exciting to see children talking more confidently and using language more effectively to explain their understanding. We have a 'no hands up' policy so that all children recognise that they have something to contribute to learning. We have recently introduced sentence stems—these are phrases that children will become familiar with to explain their thinking and ideas. These ideas take time to become second nature but staff and children are working hard to embrace them. This work is based on an organisation called Voice 21.

W/C 13th March	W/C 20th March	W/C 27th March
М	М	М
Т	T Y1 Interschool Story-	Т
W	telling	W
Т	W Y3 to Moulden Hill	Т
F Comic Relief Day	Т	F 1pm School finishes
Gym Competition	F	

News

Comic Relief: On Friday 17th March, school will be supporting this cause by holding a non uniform day. Suggested contribution is £1 please. Chef Kath will be selling cookies for 50p. Please see Parent Pay

Football News: The girls team played Ferndale on Monday and won 4-0! Well done with your team spirit and effort!

Help please: We have an exciting new object to place in our school field. But we need to dig a sizeable hole! If anyone is able to help, please let us know!

Values: COURAGE

MAF: This week we had another visit from Amanda from MAF (Mission Aviation Fellowship) which is the charity we are supporting. She led a worship about Friendship that MAF through the work they do in the 25 countries they fly to.

Rev'd Adams: We enjoyed a final wonderful story from Rev'd Adams about our unique skills and gifts. We wish him every happiness in his retirement.